
 

WE ARE MOVING  
LATE SUMMER EARLY FALL   
Our new location is:  
1501 E. St. Andrew Place 

Santa Ana, CA 92705 

 

Our hours of operation are: 

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Our cross streets are: Grand Street and St. Andrew Place 

 

 

Please visit us at our new location of business, check out our 
website or call our receptionist for further information.  

 
 

Orange County 
Housing 

Authority 
____ 

Applicant/Tenant 
You will still have the 

same workers 
assigned to you 

 ____ 

Landlord 
All staff phone 

numbers will remain 
the same 

____ 

All  email addresses 
will remain the same 

 

Check out our 
website below for 

any updates 
www.ochousing.org 

See you at our new 
location! 
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